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BC PharmaCare to Cover Contraceptives
BC PharmaCare has announced, effective April 1, 2023, 
that it will cover eligible contraceptive options for BC 
residents. Prescription contraceptive options such as oral 
birth control pills, injections, certain intrauterine devices 
(Copper/Hormonal IUDs), and contraceptive implants will 
be covered. The morning-after pill, which does not require a 
prescription, will also be covered.

In support of this new program, we will no longer 
provide coverage for BC residents for any prescription 
contraceptives covered by BC PharmaCare. 

Please refer to the BC PharmaCare website here for more 
information about the program.
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